
Merrimack School District 
Essential Learning Competencies 
 
School MHS 
Grade Level 9-12 
Discipline Music 
Course Title Elements of Music – Semester Only 

 
Quarter 1 

Essential Learning 
Competencies  

Formative Assessments Summative Assessments 

1.Learn to read and write 
Treble and Bass Clef notes 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

2.Learn to read and write 
whole, half, quarter and 
eighth note and rest values 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

3.Learn all the different 
types of repeat signs and 
symbols 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

4. Learn to read and write 
all key signatures 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

5.Learn 2/4, 3/4 and 4/4 
time signatures 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work, computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

6. Learn music 
terminology – dynamics, 
tempo, and articulations 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written Test 

 
Quarter 2 

Essential Learning 
Competencies  

Formative Assessments Summative Assessments 

1.Learn to read and write 
16th note and rest values 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work and computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

2.Learn 3/8, 6/8 and Cut 
Time Signatures 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work 

Written Test 

3.Learn to read and write 
all major scales and 
chromatic scale 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work and computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

4.Learn all musical 
intervals – perfect, major, 
minor, diminished and 
augmented 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work and computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

5.Learn to read and write 
chord progressions 

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work and computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

6.Learn to read and write 
inversions and figured bass  

Workbook, worksheets, 
board work and computer 
drilling 

Written Test 

 


